
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Mental Health Day was celebrated on October 10th, is a global 

opportunity to raise awareness about mental health issues and advocate for 

greater support and understanding. In our busy lives, it's easy to overlook the 

importance of mental health, both for ourselves and our children. Yet, mental 

health is just as vital as physical health. 

As a medical needs PRU we know how much poor mental health can have an 

impact on every day life and wellbeing of young people and their families.  

A reminder that there is therapeutic support available at Ashley College for all 

our young people. If your child is not currently receiving clinical support from 

CAMHS or other services please do reach out.  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It is hard to believe that we are only one week from half-term. With that in 

mind, students can start to become tired and with the darker mornings it can 

be harder to get out of bed. Please encourage your child to get in to school 

in good time every day. We are here to listen and support if your child is 

having a difficult morning.  

Last week our Headteacher attended the first newly formed Brent Health 

Needs Panel and we welcomed several new students to the centre this week 

as well as some new starters at home. It is wonderful to see the school 

getting busier, our classes expanding and welcoming new families to Ashley 

College. 

We want to address the current situation in the Middle East. While we 

understand that this is a complex and sensitive topic, it's important to stay 

informed and encourage open dialogue with our children. 

If you or your child need emotional support at this time then please do not 

hesitate to reach out to us in confidence. How to talk to your child about 

conflict and war 

Have a lovely weekend.   

Louise.  

Our vision: 

• To provide a safe, 
enriching and 
nurturing environment, 
with wellbeing at its 
heart; where children 
and young people, can 
learn, gain confidence 
and thrive. 

 
Our values: 
  
To promote resilience, self-
confidence, tolerance, 
and respect 
  
Our aims: ‘Building 
confidence for the future’  

 

Our value this half 
term is 

 

 

 

Friday 13th October 

Parent/Carer Support Session 

You will receive messages this afternoon asking if you will be able 

to attend our second parent/carer support session on 18th 

October at 9:30am. 

If you would like to join virtually please use the link below.  

Video call link: https://meet.google.com/oqx-tnoi-arb 

We will be joined by Hannah from the Wellbeing and Emotional 

Support Team at Brent to explain the work they are doing with 

young people in the locality and how you and your family might 

avail of their services. 

 

If you would like to attend any of the Workshops 

please email 

ParentingProgramme@brent.gov.uk (interpreters 

available) 

 

A successful morning routine can set a positive tone for the day 

ahead. To help your child establish a great morning routine, 

consider these tips:  

1. Consistency is key: Try to stick to a consistent wake-up time and 

bedtime to ensure your child gets enough rest. Limit screen time at 

least an hour before bed. 

2. Plan ahead: Prepare for the morning the night before by laying 

out clothes, packing backpacks, and discussing the day's schedule. 

3. A healthy breakfast: Encourage your child to start the day with a 

nutritious breakfast to fuel their mind and body. 

4. Time for self-care: Allow a few minutes for personal care tasks 

like brushing teeth and getting dressed.  

5. Positive affirmations: Start the day with positive words of 

encouragement, which can boost your child's confidence. 

6. Reduce distractions: Limit screen time in the morning to avoid 

rushing or unnecessary stress. 

7. Encourage independence: As your child grows, encourage them 

to take on more responsibility for their routine. E.g. using an alarm 

clock 

 

This week during assembly the students learnt about National Coming Out Day 

2023, celebrated on October 11th, is a significant day for promoting 

acceptance, understanding, and support for the LGBTQ+ community. This day 

reminds us of the importance of creating a safe and inclusive environment for 

all our students, regardless of their sexual orientation or gender identity. By 

fostering a welcoming atmosphere in our school, we can help every child feel 

respected, valued, and free to be their authentic selves. 

 

 

https://www.unicef.org/parenting/how-talk-your-children-about-conflict-and-war
https://www.unicef.org/parenting/how-talk-your-children-about-conflict-and-war
https://meet.google.com/oqx-tnoi-arb


Weekly E-SAFETY Advice 

 

 


